
Hi Joanne 

From  a Regional Office perspective, we have no objection with the project.  Just for reference however, it is 
important to note that Inverell Shire Council have recently had a new EPI gazetted 7 December 2012 

'Inverell Local Environmental Plan 2012'. 

  
Please call if you need to discuss further. 

  
Regards 

Gina 
  

Gina Davis 
Senior Planner 
NSW Department of Planning & Infrastructure | Tamworth Regional Office|   NSW 2340  
T 02 6701 9687  F 02 6701 9690 
 gina.davis@planning.nsw.gov.au 
  

 
  
Subscribe to the Department's e-news at www.planning.nsw.gov.au/enews 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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